
1. SUPPORT
The new housing program is the biggest undertaking by Project
RETURN in our history. It marks a significant growth for the
nonprofit, and also a significant long-term investment. Please
consider becoming a recurring donor (scan the QR code at right
or visit ProjectReturnMilwaukee.org/give to learn more) and continue to support
this mission in any way you can.

3. PROVIDE NECESSITIES
Check out our Amazon Wishlist by visiting
tiny.cc/nbrszz or scanning the QR Code at right to provide
necessities for the new Project RETURN residents. We are
currently most in need of canned goods, toilet paper and other
nonperishables.
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How you can support our incarcerated
brethren and ensure a strong reentry for all.

2. GET OTHERS INVOLVED
Project RETURN is organizing a Speakers
Bureau of experts on incarceration and
reentry, to speak from personal experience
with community groups large and small
about realities in our community. Please
email adam@projectreturnmilwaukee.org or
visit projectreturnmilwaukee.org/speaker if
you would like to connect with a speaker to
meet with a group you’re involved with:
Your workplace. Your church. A committee
you are part of. Anywhere.

Transparency & Accountability
Project RETURN is dedicated to transparency and safe stewardship. That's why we are
proud to say that we received the Gold Transparency honor and a Three-Star rating from
independent watchdogs, Candid and Charity Navigator, in 2025. Trust is essential to
everything we do, from our relationships with supporters to working with the individuals
we serve every day.


